
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 

Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: hassoprc@tiscali.co.uk 

Rev. John Hague. Deacon 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: SATURDAY Hassop: 11.30 a.m. - 12 noon and by arrangement.  Bakewell: 5.30p.m. 
 

LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION  £282.29-  
WEEK BEGINNING SATURDAY 21st to SUNDAY 29th July 2007 

 

Saturday 21st   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Int. 

Sunday 22nd   9.00 a.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Int. 

  10.30 a.m. Hassop Celebrant’s Int.  

 

Mass of 16th Sunday 
of the Year 

Monday 23rd No Service.  No Service St Bridget 

Tuesday 24th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Holy Communion St Charbel Makhluf 

Wednesday 25th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Holy Communion St James. Apostle 

Thursday 26th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Holy Communion Ss Joachim and Anne 

Friday 27th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Holy Mass Feria 

Saturday 28th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention 

Sunday 29th   9.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

  10.30 a.m. Hassop Int. of Parishioner 

 
Mass of 17th Sunday 

of the Year 
 

Next Sunday’s Masses: Saturday: 

Reader: 

Eucharistic Minister: 

6.15 p.m. Bakewell 

D. Wilson, R. Mann 

Rev. J. Hague 

Sunday: 9.00 a.m. Bakewell 

L. Elliot, P. McIver 

Rev. J. Hague 

10.30 a.m. Hassop 

J. Horton, L. Brooks 

Rev. J. Hague, S. Clegg 

Welcomers: 
Bakewell Flowers: 

B. Goddard, R. Mann 
M. Trend 

S. Hannan  

 

 

‘The Sign of Peace is an important part of the celebration of the Eucharist. In a time of fear and conflict it offers the 
challenge and hope of peace, and points us to the One who is “our peace”’.               (INTERCOM July/August 2007 p. 11) 
 

 

 
Padley Pilgrims were very brave last Sunday! We were 

eleven including little Petra who had no say in the matter – 

she’s only a few months old and was brought along by her 
parents! Two bishops and about 10 priests concelebrated 

and our own Deacon John did the ministry of Deacon. 
Perhaps 160-180 pilgrims had gathered, as many as possible 

inside the chapel and the rest outside seeking shelter 

wherever possible because the rain was very heavy at times. 
Brollies were plentiful! The guest preacher didn’t make it: his 

car broke down on the M6 and he had to be towed back to 
Brummy-land! Bishop John of Hallam filled the gap and gave 

a magnificent homily. And, yes, it did happen last Sunday 
evening. At about 7-00pm I answered the phone and there 

was a certain gentleman at the other end wanting to know 

when the Padley Pilgrimage would take place … Blessings 
and peace to all in all situations! Fr Hugh 

 
Our parish family farewell to Joseph was very 

generously supported. Joseph received £50 in book tokens 

and a further £104 in cash from his well-wishers. A big 
‘thank you’ to you all on behalf of Joseph is in order and we 

hope he has a very enjoyable holiday. 
 

‘Cut the Carbon’ March  - with walkers from Belfast to 
London. The ABC will be asking for some help with 

hospitality for 19-20th August. The walkers will arrive in 

Bakewell at about 6pm on Sunday 19th August and there will 
be a social event in the Medway Centre in Bakewell at 8pm 

that evening to learn more about the walkers and their aims.  
Further information about Justice & Peace events on 

www.justiceandpeacenottingham.org.uk  

 
Nottingham Diocese is looking for a Tribunal & Chancery 

Administrator. The hours are likely to be full time or nearly 

full time but flexibility is required. The appointee will work 
from Willson House Nottingham and the closing date for 

applications is 28th August 2007. If interested in the post, 

please contact Mr E. Poyser on 0115 953 9800. 
 

Mrs Joyce Steele has written to thank us for the support 
already given to ‘CONTACT THE ELDERLY’  and she is still 
in need of more volunteers for the occasional Sunday 

afternoon outing for the elderly in and around Bakewell. 
 

Sick and Housebound: In prayer we remember Teresa 
Fiddler, David Cowan, Ron Simpson, Maureen Davis, Jacobo 

Medin Dopico, Mary Phillips, Anthony Culshaw, Marie Taylor, 
Carole Petts, Mary Reynolds, May Brundette, Dominic 

Catherine and Jenny. 

 
Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Ida 

Thorpe and John Walsh. 
May their souls rest in peace. 

 

 


